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Bringing Learning to Life 

4th September 2023 

WELCOME BACK  
To All Eastway Families,  
 
We cannot wait to see you all in the morning! We welcome lots of new families to our 
school tomorrow. A few key reminders:  
 
Warm Weather  
 
The forecast is amazing for the remainder of this week and we even have a yellow heat 

warning in place. We will make sure that children avoid 
overheating, get regular breaks and water. Please ensure that 
they come to school with a water bottle, sun hat and suncream 
applied (a spare bottle to reapply if needed). We will make sure 
classrooms are cool and children do not spend extended times 
in direct sunlight.  
 

Uniform  
 

Your child is welcome to continue wearing summer uniform if they wish as the weather is 
still warm. A reminder that all children MUST be in full uniform. Trainers and jewellery, 
especially earrings are NOT part of our school uniform. We will be sending individual 
reminders next week to all families, if your child is not in uniform. We understand that 
many are struggling financially at the moment and we do not want any child disadvantaged 
or looking different from their friends. We have free uniform available 
for all children, please ask how we can support you and ensure that all 
our children are happy, well presented and smart for school with their 
Eastway Pride! Any family can access our Eastway Uniform Store and 
pick up anything you need. We have a range of new shoes, pumps, coats 
and lots of uniform for all sizes.  
 
Home Learning  
 
For the first two weeks, we will be setting reading homework and challenges for 
completing as many books as we can in September. On the third week back we will be 
launching our new Home Learning during our Meet the Teacher meetings.  
 
See you from 8.40am tomorrow morning on the gates. Early Risers Club is on from 7.45am 
and Swashbucklers will also open again tomorrow.  
 
We hope to have another amazing year!  
Mrs Morris  
Headteacher  
 


